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March 21, 2024 

Jolie Harrison, Division Chief 
Permits and Conservation Division, Office of Protected Resources 
1315 East-West Highway, F/PR1 Room 13805 
Silver Spring, MD 20910 

Re: New England Wind Incidental Harassment Authorization (IHA; 87 FR 44087) 

Dear Ms. Harrison: 

Park City Wind LLC applied for and received an Incidental Harassment Authorization (IHA; 87 FR 
44087) under the Marine Mammal Protection Act to conduct marine site characterization surveys, 
specifically high-resolution geophysical (HRG) surveys, in federal and state waters of the coasts of 
Massachusetts, Rhode Island, Connecticut, and New York valid from September 1, 2022 to August 31, 
2023. 

This letter is to confirm that no HRG surveys occurred under this authorization. Park City’s IHA was 
renewed in December 2023 (88 FR 88892) to cover potential HRG surveys from March 1, 2024, 
through February 28, 2025. Park City will report on any HRG surveys conducted during this 
authorization term within 90 days of the completion of the surveys or expiration of the re-issued IHA, 
whichever comes sooner. 

Please contact me at michael.clayton@avangrid.com or (484) 868-3747 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Digitally signed by Michael ClaytonMichael DN: cn=Michael Clayton, c=US, o=US
Offshore, ou=Avangrid Renewables,
email=michael.clayton@avangrid.com
Date: 2024.03.21 09:55:17 -04'00'Clayton 

Michael Clayton 

Director – Offshore Permitting, Avangrid Renewables 

125 High Street, Suite 600, Boston MA 02110 
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